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Docket Nos. 50-460
50-513

Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. N. 0. Strand
Managing Director

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report on WKM Valve Overpressurization,
WNP No. 1/4 (your letter of March 9, 1979)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, vhich forwarded a report
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the subject matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated and should wa require
additional information concerning this matter, we will contact you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

/ff([.-:) e.(:cy_._

R. H. Engelken
Director

7904090A79



Washington Public Power Supply System

A JOINT OPERATING AGENCY

P O Box &8 3000 GrOo WASHINGTON WAY RICHLAND, WASHINGTON 99352 PHONE(509) 946.1611
March 9, 1979
G01-79-154
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
Suite 202 Walnut Creek Plaza
1900 N. California Boulevard
Walnut Creek, California 94596
Attention: Mr. R. H. Engelken
Director .
Dear Mr. Engelken: *ﬁfé iy
Subject: WPPSS Nuclear Project Nos. 1/4 e G
Docket Numbers 50-460 and 50-513 J\\’J.;‘Vfg/

Reportable Condition 10CFR50.55(e)
WKM Valve Overpressurization

Your staft was informed of a reportable deficiency under the provisions of
10CFR50.55(e) by telecon on February 9, 1979.

Appendix A to this ietter contains the WPPSS final report on the subject
condition.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please advise.
Very truly yours,

D4 A&)Jlenﬁza

D. L. Renberger
Attachment Assistant Director-Technology

DLR:TJH: jds

cc: CR Bryant - BPA
BD Redd - UE&C, Phil.
JG Davis - NRC Region 1
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